PUBLIC NOTICE

BOCRA IMPLEMENTATION OF THE
NEW ICT LICENSING FRAMEWORK

The Botswana Communications Regulatory Authority (BOCRA or the Authority) is pleased
to inform you that following the study on the review of the licensing framework for the
ICT market in Botswana, a new ICT licensing framework has been adopted and its
implementation will start effective 1 September 2015. The new framework has been
modernised to allow market participation by innovative and diverse service providers in
order to create market competition to the benefit of the consumers and the economy.

BOCRA would like to advise that existing licensees would be expected to migrate to the
new licensing framework and the migration process is expected to last for 18 months up
to end of February 2017.

BOCRA invites new applications in line with the new license categories and license types.
The relevant documents explaining the new framework can be obtained in the BOCRA
website www.bocra.org.bw

Should you require any further clarification, please contact;

Director Business Development
Mr Katse

Telephone: (+267) 3685547
Email: katse@bocra.org.bw.




